Our Little Sister program has been very active lately,
and we now have a total membership of more than 20.
The girls recently presented the house with a new photo
album. Thanks a lot, girls. Our recent Valentine’s Day
dance was a great success, thanks to social chairman
Ron Balazs.

The spring semester promises to be a very full one
for all of us here at Phi Kappa. We are anxious for our
annual formal rush to come, and we are now working
to interest high school seniors in the Greek system.

Our athletic program this spring should be exciting,
beginning with our basketball team, led by last year's
all-star, Bruce Douglas. The Crow bowling team will
attempt to better its second place finish of last year,
and the soccer squad, led by high scorer Guy Agnostino,
is already practicing for the season ahead. This year’s
baseball team will be anchored by shortstop Ron
Skupien.

We at Phi Kappa would like to extend a special greet-
ing to our three Brothers from Phi Mu who came to stay
with us during semester break, and we invite all our
Brothers to stop by anytime. Good luck to all our Chap-
ters and may this spring be the best ever.

JOHN KUJAWA



